
PAC Farm to School Fundraiser supported by Peak of the Market  

Just in time for Thanksgiving, Parent Council is getting the school year started with a school wide 
fundraiser supported by Peak of the Market. The school receives 50% from each bundle of 
vegetables sold through this Fundraiser. Fundraiser begins on September 11th and closes on 
September 26th. All funds raised through PAC fundraising initiatives go directly back to the students 
to support programming, supplies and special events. 

• Bundle A $20 – 2 lbs of carrots, 5 lbs of potatoes and 2 lbs of yellow onions 
• Bundle B $30 – 3 lbs of carrots, 10 lbs of potatoes, 3 lbs of yellow onions, 1 lb of parsnips 

and 1 cabbage 

There are two ways to order: 

1. Online – instructions are attached 
a. Home - Farm to School 
b. Online Orders must be submitted by September 26th  

2. Paper Order Form – attached 
a. All paper orders must be received at the school by September 25th  
b. Payment for all orders must be submitted to the school office by September 25th  
c. Cheques are to be made payable to Harold Hatcher School  

 

➢ To assist with pick up on October 7th, all orders must be either designated to: 
o a student/family or  
o designated as a donation. All orders that are purchased as a donation will be 

donated to the Transcona Food Bank (209 Yale Avenue West) 

All vegetable bundles will be delivered to Harold Hatcher School in the morning on October 7th. 
Volunteers will be required to organize the vegetables into their respective bundles and to assist 
with pick up. Parents/caregivers are asked to pick up the vegetables on October 7th between 3:30 
and 7:00. Further details to follow. 

Please reach out if you have any questions. 

Thank you again for your continued support of the Harold Hatcher School community. 

Vernon 

 

https://www.peakfarmtoschool.com/

